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Taste of BC 90 Point+ Wine 

Dinner 
 

Head Chef Michael Miller & Food and Beverage Manager 
Ryan Brown invite you for the Taste of BC 90 Point+ Wine 

Dinner on Friday, November 26th, 2021. 
Hosted by Garrett Van Staalduinen from BC Wine Shop. 

5:30 pm arrival with dinner served at 6 pm. 
$135 per person with limited seating available. 

To reserve your seat, please call Ryan Brown at 250-862-
3177 or email rbrown@harvestgolf.com.  

Click Here for the full menu. 
 

Friend on 

Facebook 

Forward to a 

Friend  

 

Golf Shop 

Winter Hours 

 

Monday to 

Friday 

9 am - 5 pm 

 

Saturday & 

Sunday 

Closed 

 

Remembrance 

Day 

Thursday, 



  
 

 
Christmas Dinner at The Harvest 

 
Head Chef Michael Miller & Food and Beverage Manager 

Ryan Brown cordially invite you to join us for a Christmas 
Dinner at The Harvest on Sunday, December 12th, 2021. 

Reservations range from 5 pm to 7:30 pm. 
$49.75 per person includes a 3-course meal.  

To reserve your seat, please call Ryan Brown at 250-862-
3177 or email 

rbrown@harvestgolf.com.  
Click Here for the full menu. 

   

November 11th  

Closed 

 

Please note:  

The Golf Shop 

will be closed 

December 17th, 

2021 and will 

reopen in the 

New Year on 

January 4th, 

2021 

   

 

 

Sun Peaks 

Resort Lift 

Ticket 

Redemption 

For more 

information 

Click Here 

 

  



   

  

 

 
2022 Membership 

Renewal 
    

 

Only 4 Weeks to Go!   

 
 

EARLY PAYMENT INCENTIVE 
Pay your membership in full by December 1st and receive a 

Gift Card in your membership package! 
  

  



  

Gift Card Value 

Per Category 

  
Full Play 

$150 

  
Couples 

$125 

  
Gold 
$200 

  
Silver 
$100 

  
Also, have the opportunity to win 

1 of 4 Grand Prizes worth $14,500! 
Prizes: 

A complete set of professionally 
fit Taylormade golf 

clubs, including golf bag & 
putter. 

Value - $5,000.00 
  

  

  



Reminder 
 

The membership deadline is Tuesday, February 1st, 
2022, contrary to what was previously posted in the 2022 
membership program. We apologize for this oversight and 

thank you for your understanding. ( given the strong 
demand for membership, THGC can not guarantee 

membership past this date). 
 

 

 

Harvest Golf Academy Winter 

Programs 

   

The 2021 Golf Season at THGC has come to a close—but the 
off-season is the perfect time to work on all aspects of your 

game to get ready for 2022 and beyond. Click here to see the 
fall/winter programs offered by Harvest Golf Academy 

Coach Jeff Overholt, and prepare to make 2022 your best 
golf season yet! 

 
For more information Click Here 

   

     

 


